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Registration Fee $150.00 per family 
 
The registration fee is $150 per family. If you have one, two, three, four, or more 
children enrolling (registering) in the school, a one-time registration fee is all 
that is required per family at the beginning of each school year. 
 
Academic Fee $350.00 per student 
 
The Academic Fee includes the cost of teacher's curriculum, student books, 
standardized achievement tests, the student-school management system, and 
other miscellaneous charges related to academics. 
 
Tuition Costs 
 
Tuition is to be paid monthly for a ten-month period throughout the regular 
school year (August-May). 
 
 Half-day Pre-K   $2,000.00/student/yr 
 One Student   $3,250.00/yr 
 Two Students    $5,000.00/yr 
 Three Students   $6,500.00/yr 
 Four Students   $7,500.00/yr 
 

NOW IS THE TIME TO START YOUR ENROLLMENT PROCESS 
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Dear Parent, 
 

I am thrilled to offer you and your home the amazing opportunities of our 
Christian school, LaRue Baptist Academy. God has richly blessed us with great 
teachers, great facilities, and great students this current school year. We cannot 
wait to see what He has in store for our students next year. Let me share a little 
bit about our school: 

 
 Our values are grounded in the infallible Word of God, the King James 

Version of the Holy Bible.  
 Our goal here at LaRue Baptist Academy is to help you educate your 

children in a way that meets and exceeds academic standards, prepare 
your children for college, and develop the mind of Christ in the life of your 
children. 

 Our prices are significantly below State averages! A full-day student 
is now only $325/mt (see costs on the other side). 

 Our new school website will have many features and conveniences for 
parents to access to forms, enroll, making payments, and more! 

 Our half-day learning is another great option for homeschool students 
or those entering K-4. 

 Our sports program has added boys basketball and girls volleyball.  
 

I look forward to telling you more about our Christian school. You can find 
out more on our school’s Facebook page or reach out to us anytime (our contact 
info is at the top of the other side of this paper). 
 
 
Pastor Nathan E. Housley, M. Min. 
 
 


